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August 3, 2010 

Los Angeles City Council Members 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Sent Via Email 

Re: File Number: 10-1001 
Brentwood Residents Coalition Support for Baseline Hillside Ordinance 

Dear Councilmembers: 

The Brentwood Residents Coalition (BRC)1 strongly supports passage of the Baseline 
Hillside Ordinance, with the restored protection measures provided in the letters 
previously submitted by Councilmember Paul Koretz and the Sherman Oaks 
Homeowners Association. 

The BRC, in supporting immediate passage of the Baseline Hillside Ordinance, joins the 
following supporters: State Senator Fran Pavley; Assemblymember Julia Brownley; 
Assemblymember Mike Feuer; County Supervisor Zev Yaroslavsky; Councilmember 
Tom LaBonge; Councilmember Paul Koretz; Councilmember Bill Rosendahl; Santa 
Monica Mountains Conservancy; American Institute of Architects; Bel-Air Association; 
Bel Air Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council Planning and Land Use Committee; Bel Air 
Skycrest Property Owners Association; Brentwood Hills Homeowners Association; 
Brentwood Homeowners Association; Cheviot Hills Homeowners Association; Save 
Elephant Hills; Encino Neighborhood Council; Federation of Hillside and Canyon 
Associations, Inc.; Hollywoodland Homeowners Association; Laurel Canyon Association; 
Lookout Mountain Alliance; Montecito Heights Improvement Association; Mount 

1 The BRC is a grass roots, non-profit advocacy group whose purposes are to preserve 
and enhance the environment and quality of life in Brentwood, to protect the integrity of 
residential neighborhoods, to assist with planning, to uphold zoning and municipal codes, 
to encourage traffic safety, and to educate the public on issues that affect quality of life 
and the environment. 
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Washington Homeowners Alliance; Mulholland Scenic Parkway Design Review Board; 
Nichols Canyon Neighborhood Association; Pacific Palisades Residents Association; 
Palisades Preservation Association; Residents of Beverly Glen, Inc.; Santa Monica 
Canyon Civic Association; Shadow Hills Property Owners Association; Sherman Oaks 
Homeowners Association; Tarzana Property Owners Association; Upper Mandeville 
Canyon Property Owners' Association; and Westwood South of Santa Monica Blvd. 
Homeowners Association. 

We support prompt passage of the Baseline Hillside Ordinance, which is critical to 
protection of hillside environments throughout the City of Los Angeles. 

Sincerely, 

Wendy-Sue Rosen, President 
Brentwood Residents Coalition 
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